
 

 

 

Date: 02.05.2023 

 

 

BSE Limited 

 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street Mumbai, 

Maharashtra – 400001 

Email id: corp.relations@bseindia.com 

 

Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 

205(A), 2nd floor, Piramal Agastya Corporate Park 

Kamani Junction, LBS Road, Kurla (West),  

Mumbai, Maharashtra-400070 

Email id: raviraj.nirbhawane@mcx-sx.com 

 

Scrip Code: 539599 Trading Symbol: KEL 

 

Sub: Intimation to Stock Exchange Regarding Submission of Application for Reclassification 

of Promoter to Public Category 

 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am,  

 

This is with reference to the captioned subject and our earlier submissions to stock exchange 

regarding reclassification of Promoter to Public category. We would like to update you that the 

Company has filed the application for reclassification of Promoter to Public Category as on 2nd 

May, 2023 which was duly approved by the shareholders in the Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

dated 30th September, 2022, result of which has been declared on 30th September, 2022.  

 

Kindly take this information in record.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

For Kotia Enterprises Limited  

 

 

 

Neelam Rani 

(Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 
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